
WE E K LY  U P D AT E

S OC I A L  J U S T I C E  S P OT L I G H T

T A B L E  O F  C O N T E N T S

Page 1: Social Justice Spotlight

Page 2: You Matter & Get to Know 
your USL!

Page 3: Important dates, Advising, 
Field Placements, Licensing, & MSW 
Admissions

Page 4: Helpful Information, 
and Student Organizations

Page 5: Project MMS, Special 
Events & USLS Recruitment

Page 6: UTA Upcoming Events

Page 7: Student Success 
Coordinator plus Resources

A p r i l  0 4 ,  2 0 2 3

BACHELOR OF SOCIAL WORK

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SUBSTANCE USE 

TREATMENT

The month of April is known as National Volunteer
Month!

In the month of April, we are celebrating national 
Volunteer Month! This is a great way recognize
the numerous adults and children who sacrifice 
their time for the community! In the United 
States, there are a variety of organizations that 
provide volunteer opportunities for college 
students during summer break. 
For more information, CLICK HERE!

https://www.aarp.org/volunteer/


Good Grief!
The concept of grief has been on my mind a lot 
lately. I am unsure if any of you can relate but, I 
find myself refusing to open up to others about 

what I am feeling because I think I must be 
strong, and I don't want overwhelm others with 

what I am going through. How silly is that? I mean 
as a social work student, what a great way to 

practice what I preach, right? (I hope you 
recognize my heavy notes of sarcasm).

Anyway, as I have been thinking about this 
concept, I realize that it is unhealthy to never 

allow yourself to grieve. I also think it may be a 
common misconception that grief is only 

associated with the loss of a loved one. I think 
grief can felt with any type of loss, such as a 
missed job opportunity or the loss of a great 

friendship.

According to Lianna Champ, if we do not allow 
ourselves to properly grieve, we can experience 

physical pain, difficulty sleeping, isolation or over-
indulging behaviors.

Therefore, if you have experienced any sort of 
loss recently, I suggest you allow yourself the time 

to properly grieve and do not be afraid to allow 
your loved ones to help you through the process. 

Our periods of grief will not last forever, but it 
may take some time. But with the right support 

we can dust ourselves off, move forward and 
accomplish the great things we are all capable 

of! Click here for more information!

Best Wishes, Jordon Ward
Graduate Student Leader The University of Texas 

at Arlington

Y O U M AT T E RGet to know your USL

TAMIKA HAYES (INTERN)

Hello everyone. My name is 
Tamika Hayes. I'm from Minnesota 

and moved to Texas wanting to 
change my 20+ years of 

transportation and logistics career. 
I'm a transfer student of TCC from 

the Sign Language Interpreting 
Program. I want to use my ASL 

skills under the Social Work 
umbrella. During my free time, I 
enjoy the perks of working for 

American Airlines and traveling 
with my husband.

https://www.redonline.co.uk/wellbeing/a36590728/unresolved-grief/
https://www.redonline.co.uk/wellbeing/a36590728/unresolved-grief/


A D V I S I N G

F I E L D  P L A C E M E NT

S u m m e r  2 3

Did you know that if you pursue your MSW at UTA within 6 
years of graduating with your BSW, you can finish your 
Masters in as fast as 1 year? We accept MSW admissions on a 
rolling basis. The admissions calendar can be found here. If 
you have any questions about the process of applying to the 
MSW, please contact leslie.reyna@uta.edu

M S W  A D M I S S I O N S

• All students, agencies, and Field Instructors 
should use this URL for 
InPlace: https://inplace.uta.edu/

• The InPlace fee is $67 per year or $130 for a 
lifetime. Each student will need to plan to pay the 
InPlace fee on the first day of class for that 
semester they are starting field.

• InPlace Training and Logbook Training can be found 
here!

• If you are having technical difficulties 
with InPlace please email sswfield@uta.edu and 
include a screenshot of the issue.

• Field forms are available here!

• Field FAQ
• Contact Sharon Martin, LMSW, Field Advisor, with 

any questions! You can also connect with her 
during her Field Power Hours every 1st & 
3rd Thursday of the month from 3:00-3:30.
Click here to join the meeting

I m p o r t a n t  D a t e s

• The Summer 2023 Field Application will be 
open Feb. 01 – March. 31s t, 2023. These 
dates are subject to change. See the full 
Summer 2023 Field Education Calendar 
here.

• If you're in your final semester and want to get 
started on applying to ASWB to take the LBSW 
licensing exam, click here to request the Dean's 

Letter for Licensure, which UTA will send to 
ASWB. More info can be found on the ASWB 
site and our SSW licensure page.

• Interested in the LCDC? Scroll to the end of this 
Licensure webpage and click on the Texas LCDC 
Licensing 2021 PDF for a chart that shows how 
different education levels can prepare you for 
the LCDC.

L I C E N S I N G

Need to meet with an advisor 
but there's no upcoming 
appointment available? Drop-in 
either in person or virtually on 
Wednesdays. To schedule your 
30-minute drop-in time, click 
here. Be sure to select in-person 
or virtual and your advisor. 
Remember, drop-in sessions are 
on a first come basis.

Spring 2023
•April 23rd- Registration 
begins for Summer 2023 
& Fall 2023.
•May 2nd:- Last day of 
classes
•May 12th: Grades Due

https://www.uta.edu/admissions/apply/when-to-apply
https://inplace.uta.edu/
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/1b365719-8f93-47ef-bfc1-e6b5e9f87692?referrer=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2F
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/442b93fc-a4d2-4f14-a551-b2c8164d130e
mailto:sswfield@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/forms
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-faqs
mailto:sharon.martin@uta.edu
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTllYzc1YWQtNTgzOS00NDgyLWFkNTgtNTgzZThjYzFkZGE2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22fa1d2821-ddbf-43c2-99d2-69ea6cac618b%22%7d
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/calendars/summer-2023-block-students-14-week-session
https://www.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=VCPR01iDQqI%3D
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OASS@bookings.uta.edu/bookings/


Gerontology Organization PresentsStudent Organizations 
C a r e e r s  i n  A g i n g  W e e k  

wa t c h t h i s  v i d e o  f o r  m o r e  

i n f o  c l i c k  h e r e !

https://uta.instructuremedia.com/embed/1071368b-0899-4d74-aea0-5496f0e0561d


m

U S L S  R E C R U I T M E N TProject MMS

Consider Project Match Made in Schools 
(Project MMS) and join a cohort of 
future educators and social workers 
committed to teaching/practice and 
holistically supporting some of the 
nation's most vulnerable students. The 
program pays for 100% of tuition and 
partial fees for one year towards a 
master's degree. The next round of 
interviews will be at the beginning of 
May. Students should apply ASAP to 
guarantee their spot click here to join.
Click here: for more information!

"Developing a BSW/MSW Identity"

Are you Interested in 
becoming a USL for 
Summer 2023? 
Click here for the USL 
application:
You can also reach out 
to Maria Cruz or Laina 
Scivally For any 
questions about the 
USL program.
THANK YOU!

https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/education/mms
https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=g3n1pRQKXJwECHrPeIW9eQ%3D%3D
https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=g3n1pRQKXJwECHrPeIW9eQ%3D%3D
mailto:mxc5965@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:lms1135@mavs.uta.edu
mailto:lms1135@mavs.uta.edu


Upcoming Events within UTA



501 W Mitchell St, Arlington, TX 76019
Social Work Program
(817) 272-3613

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

S T U D E N T  S U C C E S S  C OOR D I N AT OR

UTA Academic Calendar

For Questions about 
CONFIDENTIAL ADVOCATE 

contact:​
Phone: 817-272-3947

Address: Ransom Hall Suite 301 
Arlington, Tx 76019

Website: 
https://www.uta.edu/student-

affairs/rvsp/contact

THE WORLD TALKS ABOUT CHANGE; WE CREATE 
CHANGE.

My name is Traecia Nichols, I am the Student Success Coordinator for the School of Social Work. In my 
role I work with students who are facing crises and need help accessing university and community 
resources. This section will consist of resources that are available to you as a student. If you need 
anything of resources or have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
traecia.nichols@uta.edu
Sincerely,
Traecia

If you have any questions or content suggestion for the newsletter, please contact Maria Cruz mxc5965@mavs.uta.edu

Evidence-Based Practice Research Guide

CONFIDENTIAL ADVOCATE

The RVSP Confidential Advocate, Tiffany 
Bland (she/her/hers), facilitates a victim-

centered, social justice, and trauma-
informed approach to facilitate support 
and advocacy services for victims and 
survivors of sexual and/or relationship 
violence. When seeking support, the 

confidential advocate’s priority is to ensure 
the student feels safe, is academically 

successful, and feels supported.

AVAILABLE RESOURCES

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2Futa%2Facadcal.php&data=02%7C01%7Cjac4808%40mavs.uta.edu%7C132350a1af82414d099a08d80ff5bb7b%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C637276895376544249&sdata=SzW2Ie5Ez45KqW2TFbdeczLjZhgtnMrT0RypA76xIX8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/rvsp/contact
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/rvsp/contact
mailto:mxc5965@mavs.uta.edu
https://libguides.uta.edu/evidencebasedSW
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